
 

 
 

 

 

 
14 June 2021 
 
 
By Email:  pac@oireachtas.ie 
  
Mr Martin Hughes  
Clerk to the Committee 
Committee of Public Accounts 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 
 
 
Re: Ref:  S0394PAC33 
 
 
Dear Mr Hughes, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 8 June. 

With reference to the third paragraph of your letter, I am aware that on the occasion in 
question evidence was given to the Committee, on behalf of the University, to the effect that 
there was a difference between the roles of Director of Strategy and Director of Strategic 
Projects and Transformation and that the Director of Strategy was responsible for the 
production of plans and the Director of Strategic Projects and Transformation was 
responsible for the implementation of those plans.  I understand that that evidence was not 
correct and that a correction or clarification was thereafter made to the Committee by one 
of the persons who attended the meeting on behalf of the University. 

I am not aware of any other matter in respect of which a correction or a clarification was 
made or should be made.   

On behalf of the University, I apologise to the Committee for the need for a correction or a 
clarification with reference to the matter in question.   

Yours sincerely 
  

  
  
Mary Harney 
Chancellor 
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